
Jr. High Math - Week of April 27th 
 
Dear Junior High parents and students, 
 
I need to cancel our Zoom meetings tomorrow because my family is going 
hiking for my son's 19th birthday.  He is home from college for the 
weekend.  I will teach Lesson 98 on Monday so it won't be due until next 
Friday. 
 
Next week's assignments: 
Lessons 98, 99, 100, 101, and 102 odd problems only 
98-101 will be due Friday, May 1 and 102 will be due on Monday, May 4. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Love, 
Mrs. Fogle 


